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Editor’s Note 

This is my last volume and issue editing the Journal of the Association for 
Communication Administration.  It has been a blast bringing JACA back to life and I’d like to 
start by thanking the Association for Communication Administration former and current Board 
of Directors for allowing me to work on their journal.  It is something that I think all 
administrators—communication or otherwise—could use to enhance their administrative 
practices. 

Volume 32’s two issues are being published together.  We received a large number of 
quality manuscripts last year and ended up with nine that would ultimately be printed.  Because 
of my transitioning to the editorship of Communication Research Reports, I got a little behind on 
the JACA editing.  In addition, I am co-editing a series on public relations/corporate 
communication for Business Expert Press and those manuscripts—and chasing authors—also 
wasn’t expected.  Anyway, I’m pleased with this volume’s articles and look forward to 
discussions regarding them at ACA national and regional meetings.   

As I hand this editorship over to the very capable Janie Harden Fritz I know that JACA is 
not only in good hands, but that it will continue to grow and impact on administrative 
communication concerns and theory.  I wish Janie well; I only wish I had a backlog to leave her 
with. 
 
Don W. Stacks 
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